
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To: Todd Malecki 
From: Tim Cook/ Recruiting Coordinator CBU Men’s Basketball. 
 
An open Letter to High School Coaches: 
 
I am writing today with high regards about Coach Malecki and his 
Icemen basketball program. It is with great honor that I have been 
able to have dealings with Coach Malecki on a business and 
personal level. He handles his team with dignity, integrity, passion, 
and commitment. Coach has always been fair and honest with his 
evaluations of his kids, and he has an understanding what is in 
their best interest. What I like most about Coach is that he wants to 
get his kids to the right level. It’s not all about Division-I but it’s 
the fit in which he believes the kids can go and make a 
contribution. I feel as though his desire and work ethic for the kids 
has been for unselfish purpose. What I mean is that he is 
determined to help young men succeed without strings attached. 
He has given his time and education to advance kids needs in 
youth basketball. It is with much pleasure that I endorse Coach 
Malecki and his basketball teaching abilities, as he is in it for all 
good reasons. 
 
 
         Regards, 
 
         Tim Cook 


